
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – September 18 

Day 2 

TOMORROW IS SCHOOL PICTURE DAY 

Photos will be taken during English classes 

 Juniors interested in going on the Junior Class Trip from May 3-5 to Williamsburg VA:  A parent 

must attend one of the informational meetings September 23rd or 26th starting at 6pm in the 

auditorium. After the meeting, parents must make a $200 deposit to reserve a spot on the trip. 

The deposit must be in the form of a check made payable to NHS or Cash. Information on the 

trip is on our class of 2026 Facebook page, and a parent link was emailed out to all parents. 

Interact Club:  Do you like making a difference in your community?  If so, then come to the 

first meeting of Neshaminy Interact Club tomorrow, Thursday, September 19th from 2:15-4:00 in 

the Auditorium.  You will need to complete the FamilyID form (you'll need info from your 

parents or guardian for this).  if you cannot make the meeting contact Ms. Drake at 

sdrake@neshaminy.com. 

Sports Passes:  If you bought a Season Sports Pass at the football game on August 30th and did 

not receive your physical card, please come the Bookkeeper’s Office (enter at the 

attendance office) to receive it. Please come no later than Friday, September 20, at 2 p.m. 

Neshaminy Buddies Connect will be holding their second meeting today, Wednesday 

September 18th, from 2:30 - 4:00 in K102, next to the library.  Come see what we are all 

about.  We will start planning special events for the upcoming year.  Our mission 

is to implement extracurricular activities to help those with special needs in our 

community.  There will be opportunities for one-to-one friendships, leadership development, 

and inclusive living for individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities. 

Future Medical Professionals Club will have its first meeting of the year tomorrow, Thursday 

September 19th in Room F209.  If you are interested in entering the medical field after high 

school, come check us out! We'll discuss meeting themes, as well as plans and goals for the 

upcoming club year. The Future Medical Professionals Club is open to any student who wishes 

to attend and will continue meeting the third Thursday of each month beginning in October. 

See Ms. Mandel with questions. 

Future Medical Professionals Club is collecting donations to distribute to pediatric patients at 

the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. They are asking for the following: cards with inspirational 

messages, fuzzy blankets, small pillows, coloring books and crayons, notebooks and pens, 

fidgets. Monetary donations will also be accepted to purchase Halloween costumes for the 

children. Donations are to be taken to Ms. Mandel in the Social Studies office before 1st period. 

Collection ends October 1st. 

Book Club:  First meeting will be held after school today, Wednesday, September 18, in G219! 

Please sign up on Family ID beforehand, and reach out to Ms. Patent with any questions! 
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Dance Team is currently seeking new captains to lead and guide our talented group of 

dancers!  If you have a love for dance and are eager to take on a leadership role, we invite 

you to attend a short informational meeting today, Wednesday, September 18th in F121 at 

2:15pm. 

Friends Helping Friends Club:  Do you want to help your classmates or yourself? Do you want 

to become involved in the Neshaminy community?  Do you want to help make a difference 

in another person's life? Our goal is to help each other to get through a Day, a Week, a Month 

and the Year.  Friends Helping Friends Club will be running Every Wednesday this year with our 

first meeting today, Wednesday, September 18, from 2:30 - 4:00 p.m. in Room F-219.  For more 

information, please contact Mr. Greenberg in Room F-219. 

Freshman (Class of 2028) interested in running for class office must attend a mandatory 

meeting beginning at 2:10 on Monday, September 23, in room F221.  Please see Mrs. 

Winchester or email kwinchester@neshaminy.org with any questions. 

MiniTHON:  To find out more about what we do and how you can help raise money for 

childhood cancer research, come to our first participant’s meeting tomorrow, Thursday, 

September 19th, in room F201 immediately after school until 4 p.m.  All are welcome. 

MiniTHON will be holding a District-Wide Spirit Week from September 23 to September 27.  See 

the posters around school and on social media and listen to the announcements to make sure 

you aren’t left out of the loop. 

Astonomy Club:  Are you interested in space?  Would you like to learn how to use a telescope 

to see the stars?  If so, come to the first Astronomy Club meeting of the year today, 

Wednesday, September 18th in D201.  Meet our class officers and help plan activities for the 

fall.  All are welcome!  Please see Mrs. Murray for more information. 
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